From: Trish Spencer

To: Richard Bangert

Cc: Jennifer Ott; Yibin Shen; Lara Weisiger

Subject: Re: Media commentary on 3/7 leasing vs selling agenda item
Date: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 1:12:57 AM

Dear Mr. Bangert,
Thank you for sharing this article. I will consider it in my decisions.

By copy of this email, I'm sharing yours with the City Manager Jennifer Ott, City Attorney
Yibin Shen and City Clerk Lara Weisiger.

Sincerely,

Trish Herrera Spencer
Councilmember

On Mar 3, 2023 9:41 AM, Richard Bangert <rb94501@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Mayor and council members,

FYI - Here is the link to my commentary posted today on the Alameda Post regarding next
Tuesday’s agenda item about leasing vs selling at Alameda Point
https://alamedapost.com/op-ed/city-revisits-leasing-vs-selling-strategy-for-alameda-point/

Best,

Richard Bangert

Photo site: https:/www flickr.com/photos/63740093@N03/
Blog: https://alamedapointenviro.com/
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